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EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road and Airstrip Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation 
 
To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Teleconference with Parks Canada  
 
 
The Review Board staff had a teleconference with Parks Canada to discuss the Reasons for Decision on 
the Scope of the Environmental Assessment on Wednesday October 1, 2014.  The conversation centred 
around clarifying the details of the Reasons for Decision and the Review Board’s Terms of Reference for 
the Prairie Creek all season road and airstrip project.   
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
 


